
good news!
Your child’s official 

school photographs 
are now online!

click here to 
view and order

(this link will direct you to www.bentleypics.com where you will be required to enter the access 
codes from the unique ticket your child was given on the day of the photo shoot.)

https://orders.online.bentleypics.com

